
Internship Fair for Mechanical 
Engineering Students 

 

The Department of Mechanical Engineering orchestrated a dynamic Internship Fair 
spanning April 12th to 14th, 2024. Over 20 distinguished companies were in 
attendance, offering invaluable opportunities. Notably, students from the 6th 

Semester of Mechanical Engineering secured internships with competitive stipends, 
marking a significant milestone in their professional journey. 

 

 


